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March 2024 

Welcome to the Monthly Bulletin 

The next issue will be out in April 

School Website  

 

Please use the school website to keep up to date with latest news in school.  
As part of our subscription to The National Online Safety website 

we have just stared to add #Wake up Wednesday  

LOST PROPERTY 

We have a large number of school sweatshirts / cardigans as well as hats and gloves which are 

unnamed. When the weather allows these will be outside by the white railings for parents to collect or 

pop in at home time to find missing items. 

 It would be so helpful if you could name all your child’s clothing items. Thank you  

Sometimes we have to give children a change of clothes and we are very short of girl’s leggings.  

If you have any spare ones please donate them to school, thank you.   
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Exciting News about our Trim Trail 

 

During the Easter break we are replacing our Trim Trail and relocating this to the playground to allow all year 

round access.  

 

We shall be timetabling this for each class to use and, for reasons of health and safety, ask that children DO NOT 

use this before or after school please.   

 

See the plan below for what we are having replaced.  

4/5/6.3 24 Mr Payne Poetry 

reading  

4.3.24 Y1 EIS visit  

6.3.24 Y2 EIS visit  

7.3.24 World Book Day – book 

and uniform sale after school in 

the hall.  

15.3.24 Comic Relief  

18.3.24 Reports to parents  

21.3.24 World Poetry day  

 

 

21.3.24 Parents meetings  

25.3.24 Puppet DT week  

25.3.24 Class 5 visit to Mosque  

26.3.24 Class 6 visit to Mosque 

26.3.24 Parents meetings 

28.3.24 Egg Rolling 2pm  

28.3.24 PFA Egg hunt after school  

28.3.24 break up  
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Egg Rolling  

On Thursday 28th March at 2pm we 

invite families to join us in the 

playground for our annual egg rolling 

event (weather permitting)  

All children will need either to bring a 

hard-boiled egg (these can be decorated but 

need to be able to roll freely) or borrow a 

school wooden egg. 

We then take it in turns to see if we can 

get our eggs through the bunnies feet.   

School Menus 

Please note that these are now on the dining room door for parents to view on arrival at school to 

help choose your child’s meal option.  

We are also making additional portions of some meals for children to try -these have proved very 

popular. If your child comes home with a “I tried something new” sticker ask them what they tried. 

The next taster session is on Tuesday 16th April at the end of the day – please join us in the 

dining room  

Don’t forget to return forms 

and money by 13th March.  

Thank you 
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Breakfast Club   Monday to Friday 7.30 – 8.50am 

 

After School Club   Monday to Friday 3.15 – 5.45pm 

 

We provide excellent wrap around provision within a safe and happy environment.  

 

The sessions are charged at £5 for breakfast club which is open from 7.30 am.  Each child will receive a 

healthy breakfast and a drink with quiet space and activities so they are ready for the start of school.  Children 

will be accompanied to the classroom 8.40 am ready for registration.   

After school club is available from 3.15pm until 5.45pm, the sessions are charged at £8.50. The children 

will have access to both indoor and outdoor facilities, making use of our wonderful school grounds. Indoor 

activities include craft, colouring, baking, whilst outdoors children will have balance bikes, gardening or 

sporting fun.  A healthy snack will be available e.g. fruit or vegetables, toast, smoothies or milk.  

To book a place please email  

busybees@stannington.sheffield.sch.uk 

 

Please note that spaces are limited so ensure you request a place in plenty of time.  

 

 

 

 

 

Stannington Infant School’s 

 

Breakfast and After School Club 
 

mailto:busybees@stannington.sheffield.sch.uk
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Contact us …….                                                               Stannington Infant SchoolStannington Road, Sheffield, S6 6AN 

Telephone: 0114 2344401                                                                        Headteacher: Sarah Binns 
Fax: 0114 2334724                                                                Deputy  Headteacher: Liz Harris 
Email: enquiries@stannington.sheffield.sch.uk                                  Chair of Governors: Elizabeth Tunnard 
Website: www.stanningtoninfants.co.uk 
 

mailto:enquiries@stannington.sheffield.sch.uk

